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Evidence shows that good attendance is a key factor in enabling children to reach their 

potential. Parents are reminded that they should not book holidays in term time as this has a 

significant effect on a child’s progress. 

We have set our target this year at 97% again.  

Attendance to date 97.3% 

This week at school 

Sports Day was, for many, the highlight of the week on Monday. It was lovely to welcome parents 

who came to support their youngsters as they took part in the activities and races. As always, a big 

thank you to Ms Angell for a very well-organised day, and to the PTFA for providing refreshments. 

The ice lollies at the end went down a treat with the children and were very welcome in the heat. 

KS1 enjoyed their trip to the Midlands Safari Park on Tuesday, seeing lots of animals and learning 

along the way. Oak class and some of Willow class took part in the Hereford Schools Summer 

Games on Wednesday, with pupils participating in touch rugby, volleyball, or athletics. Everyone 

enjoyed the day and displayed the sportsmanship and team spirit we have come to expect. 

All the children had an induction to their new classes on Thursday morning while our Year 6 cohort 

were attending their future high schools. 

 

To round off the week, Monkey Puzzle and Maple classes enjoyed Forest School on Wednesday, 

where they lit a fire and tucked into hot dogs in the fresh air. Willow class had their turn on 

Friday morning, making the most of the sunshine during their outdoor adventures. 

 

Sports Day 
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Looking ahead 

• Children will participate in our annual 

science day on Tuesday, with lots of 

activities throughout the day to strengthen 

their knowledge and practical experiences.  

• Monkey Puzzle and Maple class have 

forest school on Wednesday.  

• Year 6 will have their fish & chips 

treat from the PTFA on Friday – please 

cancel any lunches on this day.  

• Willow class have Forest School on 

Friday and will be having their lunch there. 

Please cancel their dinners on this day.  

• There is a taster day for year 5 pupils at Tenbury HS on Friday. 

• There is a play and community service in the Priory on Saturday 12th @ 4pm in which 

the choir are performing.  

• After school clubs finish on Friday.  

 

Star of the week & Shield Winners 

Stars of the week 

04.07.2025 – Millie, Austin E, Frank, Harry W. 

Shield 

04.07.2025 – Archie Thomas 

 

Upcoming Events and Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 8th July – Science Day 

Wednesday 9th July – Monkey Puzzle and Maple Class Forest School 

Friday 11th July – Willow Class Forest School 
 

Please see the school calendar on the website for all the important dates. You can 

subscribed to get all dates directly to your calendar.  
Calendar | Stoke Prior Primary School 

 

Value of the Month – Modesty 
   

https://www.stokeprior.hereford.sch.uk/calendar
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